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Drexel Avenue Proposal

Frederick Hoffman <frederick1hoffman@gmail.com> Mon, Feb 7, 2022 at 4:40 PM
To: electedofficials@bexley.org

My Name is Fred Hoffman. | am an active member of St Albans Episcopal Church and | previously lived on Drexel
Avenue while in Graduate School at Capital University. | have read the proposal to add a bike lane on Drexel Avenue
and | am writing to you in opposition of the proposal. St Albans has a parking problem as is and this will only
exacerbate the issue. The congregation has lost elderly people due to parking and taking up a portion of Drexel
Avenue will make matters worse.

Additionally, Bexley already struggles to support and keep retail tenants. It is challenging enough to park on Drexel to
use some of the Main Street amenities and we can't afford to make these retailers less accessible. We have parking
problem and a speeding problem on Drexel Road (lower the speed limit). This can be addressed in other ways, not by
the proposed.

Sincerely,
Fred Hoffman
614-506-3089
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